Secretary’s Report

During the month of November I attend the Chamber Mixer with Eddie at Alder Health.  During the mixer I confirmed the Men’s Chorus and Women’s Chorus hosting a mixer in 2015.  We have the month of November.  Cory will be in touch with us to set up more details. Marlene and Rob are chairing the event. 
As I continued to check the mail, I received the check from Hershey.  Received several other checks for our Annual Campaign.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]There were several emails sent out to the board of directors to collect bios. I have received the following bios so far, Jeff, Kevin, Marlene and my bio. Several emails were sent out to collect them.  I will send out one more reminder before I send them to Kevin.  
